

2021-June-10

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approval of Minutes and Review of Actions from June 3, 2021	George	5
Commercial Support for Temurin (proposal document) See some possible name/version variants for patches <a href="#">here</a>	Gil	10
New member & sponsorship pipeline review	Paul	5

## Attendees

### Steering Committee Members

- George Adams (Microsoft)
- Gil Tene (Azul)
- Simon Ritter (Azul)
- Stewart Addison (Committer rep)
- Tim Ellison (Red Hat)
- Sanhong Li (Alibaba Cloud)
- Melissa Klein (New Relic)
- Samir Kamberkar (IBM)

### Other Attendees

- Jan Westerkamp (iJUG)
- Shelley Lambert (Red Hat)
- Lan Xia (IBM)

### Eclipse Foundation

- Paul Buck
- Sharon Corbett

## Minutes

### Approval of Minutes and Review of Actions from June 3, 2021

- Approved

### Commercial Support for Temurin (proposal document)

- Gil shared [Temurin Patches Name/version possible variants](#) with the group
- Several companies will likely want to provide commercial support for Temurin-based builds. How does a company provide a P1 fix that a user can drop in as a replacement?
- Gil discussed the pros and cons of including the LTS flag in the java -version output.

- Examples from k3s (<https://github.com/k3s-io/k3s/releases>) using <https://semver.org/>  
:
  - [V1.21.1+k3s1](#)
  - [V1.21.1-rc2+k3s1](#)
  - [V1.20.5-alpha1+k3s2](#)
- OpenJDK Versioning: <https://openjdk.java.net/jeps/223> and <https://openjdk.java.net/jeps/322>
- Paul suggested that Gil put a proposal on the mailing list and share with the trademark team.
- Samir suggested that some companies may have security policies that only allow defined package names to be installed.
- Tim asked if a vendor could theoretically take a patch and build/test/tck at Adoptium rather than internally
  - There were concerns that patches could take too long to produce at Adoptium on existing resources.

#### **New member & sponsorship pipeline review**

- Paul waiting for George to send previous AWS OSS credits request